

Broker Bulletin

Updates to Ontario PPV

As part of our commitment to adapt to market trends, we're updating our rating of Ontario Personal Private Vehicles (PPV) policies. These changes will help us better reflect current market conditions and continue delivering strong value to our partners and customers.

Effective May 26, 2025, for new business, and July 19, 2025, for renewals, we're making pricing changes to the OPCF 43 and OPCF 43a.

Our manuals have been updated to reflect all the above changes and are available on **GoBroker**.

Should you have questions about this change, please reach out to your Business Development representative.